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From the Desk of the President 
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CALENDAR - February~ 1956 

1. Registration (2d Semester) Closes •• • ••••••••• February 1 

2. Class A & B Schools Basketball Tournament • • • • • • February 17-18 

3. Class AA & AAA Schools Basketball Tournament • . . • February 24-25 

4. Basketball: 

At Home -

Prairie View vs. Texas Southern • • • • • • • • • • • • February 11 

Prairie View vs. Arkansas State • •••• • • • • • • February 17-18 

Away -

Prairie View vs Southern University • • • • • • • • • February 3 - 4 

Prairie View vs. Texas Southern • • • • • • • • • • • • • February 10 

ON BEING DILIGENT 

The second semester will pass more rapidly than we realize. For this 

reason, all membars of our staff · •.tlUSt diligently execute their responsibilities 

each day. Particularly should cl... droom instructors "make every class 

session count." 
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THE FEBRUARY CALENDAR 

For the most part, the February Calendar indicates that basketball 

will dominate the college's activities. Because of the large number of visiting 

teams which come to the campus in connection with the basketball tournaments 

for A, B, AA and AAA High schools of the State, we ask that the staff and 

student body extend themselves to make the visitors' stay with us a pleasant 

experience. 

ABOUT JANUARY 

The past month has terminated a half-year 1 s work. The many activi­

ties and responsibilities which accompany January have always been accom­

plished successfully. This year was no exception. Your cooperation in 

helping to expedite the business of the college is greatly appreciated. 

NEW YEAR AND NEW ARRIVALS 

With the advent of 1956 came several new "family members" whom we 

are happy to welcome into our community. They are: 

MARY BETH WOOD, born January 3 at 7:30 PM. Parents are Mr. and 

Mrs. C. A. Wocd. Father is Professor of Health Education and Director 

of Athletic Publicity. 

SHARON ANN KNOTTS arrived January 5 at 5:45 PL\-1.. She is the daughter 

5' 

of Mr. and Mrs. D. X. C. Knotts ., Mr. Knotts is Inventory Clerk, Fiscal Office. 
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TERRI LYNETTE PRESTAGE was born January 7 to Mr. and Mrs. 

James Prestage. Mr. Prestage is a member of the instructional staff, 

Division of Natural Science. Mrs. Prestage was formerly a m ember of the 

staff, Department of Pc.Utical Science. 

DARREL WALKER was born January 7 to Mr. and Mrso Darnell Walker. 

Mr. Walker is a member of the Dining Hall staff. Thus, does our community 

continue to grow. 

IN CLOSING 

May I beseech each of you to give a full measure of cooperation and 

service in this, our busiest seme ster of the entire year. Without exaggeration, 

"Commencement is just around the corner. 11 Your continued support and 

r ecognition of the "bigness" of our program is earnestly solicited. 

Very truly yours, 

~-- ,r:::,> 

-; __,.,/f~ C-7'---~o.....__;,.-.._, -.,,~~ - - - · 
E. B. E vans, Pre sident 

EBE/elh 

P . S. Workers' Meeting will be h eld in the Administration Auditorium on 

Tuesday, February 7, 7~30 p. m_. 
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